
Yachting NZ 2024 Service Awards 
 

Congratulations to Warren Collingwood and Murray McDonald who have received 

the  Barfoot & Thompson Yachting New Zealand 2024 Service Awards  

for their outstanding contribution to the Waimakariri Sailing Club and Canterbury Yachting 

for on and off the water support for more than 20 years. 

 

 


